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Due to the recent incidence of peanut allergies among today's young children, Old Union Nursery School is now a peanut-free environment. Please refrain from sending any items that contain peanuts to school with your child for lunch or snack. Examples: peanut butter sandwiches, crackers, cookies, cupcakes, candy pieces and candy bars, and shelled peanuts. Thanking you in advance for your understanding and cooperation.
